
Dear colleagues, 

Feng Chia University and the Taiwan English Extensive Reading Association (TEERA) 
are proud to host the Extensive Reading Foundation's 5th World Congress on 
Extensive Reading on August 9-13, 2019 on the FCU campus in Taichung Taiwan. 
This four-day event is an opportunity for all those involved in the field of extensive 
reading--teachers, scholars, writers, publishers, as well as those just curious to 
learn more--to gather and share ideas. Early Bird registration is open until May 31. 
Proposal submissions were in excess of 180 and came from 23 different countries, 
so it’s going to be a huge event. 

For complete details, please visit the ERF's conference web page: 
http://erfoundation.org/erwc5/  Taiwan-based educators can register—at a 
discount—at:  https://goo.gl/forms/m1UdZgtpa0wlUpip2.  There is also a space on 
the registration form to ask any conference-related questions you may have. We 
look forward to welcoming you next summer at this unique educational event. 
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